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Road Closure: Cardinal Drive

Thibodaux - Starting Monday, August 5, 2019,  contractors will be working on
the installation of a large cross drain culvert along Cardinal Drive as part of the City
of Thibodaux's ongoing road improvement project.  By the end of the day Monday,
August 5th, one lane will be closed on Cardinal Drive.  On Tuesday, August 6th and
Wednesday, August 7th, both lanes on Cardinal Drive will be closed to vehicular
traffic.  All lanes will be open the morning of Thursday, August 8th.

We apologize for the inconvenience.
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